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 Nabila Sadiq OBJ2016/5490/P 24/11/2016  13:55:55 Dear Sir, Madam –

I own 29b Kylemore Road and  strongly object to the application due to the structural damage that 

would likely be caused to 29 Kyelmore Road. 

To build the proposed structure will require foundations of significant depth, 1 meter , as per current 

regulations. Repairs have already taken place to the side wall of 29 Kylemore Road due to movement 

and the proposed structure would likely create further instability and remove any access to the side wall 

in the future should further works be required.

In addition the area of West Hampstead is known for subsidence issues and digging at the depth 

required to create the foundations close to the water level will make the risk even greater and  therefore 

of massive concern.

The proposed gate is in a high brick wall which already has significant cracking and suggests that there 

may already be structural issues that exist, there is no suggested proposal to rectify this issue.

Finally – I have no objection to some form of building in the garden of 36 Hemstal, either adjoining the 

building or along the side wall as long as the distance between 29 Kylemore and the proposed structure  

ensures no impact to the structure and foundations of 29 Kylemore road and access to the 

aforementioned side wall. 

 Kind Regards

Nabila Sadiq

29B Kylemore 

Road

West Hampstead

London

NW6 2PS
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